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PUBLIC NOTICE

Coastal Florida Police Benevolent Association
Negotiation Session

Thursday, July 30, 2021
10 a.m.
Community Center – 509 Ocean Avenue 


NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that a negotiation session will be held with Coastal Florida Police Benevolent Association on Tuesday, July 30, 2021, beginning at 10 a.m. in the Community Center, 509 Ocean Avenue, Melbourne Beach, FL  32951.




These meetings are open to the public.  In accordance with the Americans with Disability Act of 1990, all persons who are disabled and who need special accommodations to participate in this meeting should contact the Town Clerk at 321-724-5860 at least 48 hours before the meeting.





